
Susan TAlbot
Falmouth,Me
LD 1750

I have been a long time biker in Maine for over 40 years and have used the Casco Bay
Trail often. More recently I have taken the trail in
Windam and Gorham corridor and it was magnificent and I intend to do more and 
encourage all bicycle enthusiasts and pedestrians to do likewise !!!
 
I live in Falmouth, Me and I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin 
Subdivision corridor as a bike trail, as recommended by the 
Rail Use Advisory Council. 
Sincerely, Susan Talbot


